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pride, participation, empathy 

21 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
DRAMA: LONDON /WOMAN IN BLACK: 4 MARCH 2023 
 
I do hope that your daughter is looking forward to the imminent trip to see ‘Woman in Black’, especially as the 
show will then be closing after 33 years on the West End stage. I am writing now with final arrangements for the 
trip.  
 
Firstly, it is with great disappointment that I must inform you that I will be unable to join the trip as planned, in my 
place the trip will be led by Miss A Bamford and Mr. A Harrison, both of whom are well acquainted with the group 
and experienced in supervising trips. 
 
Pupils will need to meet staff members at the main station entrance no later than 7am and will then travel via train 
from Manchester Piccadilly to London Euston as follows:  
 
Manchester Piccadilly - London Euston 04/03/2023 07:35 - 09:41 
London Euston- Manchester Piccadilly 04/03/2023 19:13 - 21:19  
 
Upon arrival, Miss Bamford will purchase a group travelcard to be used throughout the day to allow our group to 
travel with ease on London Underground. Please make a payment of £7.00 via Parent Pay to cover the cost 
of this. 
 
They will then head into the Covent Garden area to enjoy the street performers and lunch before arriving at the 
Fortune Theatre for the matinee performance at 16.00. Pupils will need to bring an appropriate amount of money 
to purchase lunch, a light meal on the return journey and any additional refreshments or souvenirs. 
 
We would be grateful if you would collect your child from the main entrance to Piccadilly Station at 21.19.  
 
To discuss any further financial arrangements, please contact the Finance Office 
(jgriffin@urmstongrammar.org.uk) 
 
Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child’s place on the tour. 
 
I wish the girls a wonderful trip and look forward to hearing all about it upon returning to school!. Should you have 
any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me (hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk). 
 
 
Kind regards 
Helen Glen          
Head of Drama 
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